
 
 

Late Mail  
 
 

Sydney to Hobart 2021 
 
I have been advised that LMYC member Richard Grimes and family have a Sydney 38 called “Hasta La Vista”entered in 
the Sydney to Hobart race.  You can check out their entry by following this link.  All the best to Richard and the family for 
the trip to and from Hobart. 
 
 
Steven Ford 
Rear Commodore LMYC  
E: rearcommodore@lmyc.com.au 
 

SAILING NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2021 

https://rolexsydneyhobart.com/the-yachts/2021/hasta-la-vista/
mailto:rearcommodore@lmyc.com.au

